
HB 2115 -- PROSTHETISTS AND ORTHOTISTS

SPONSOR: Toalson Reisch

The bill allows certified orthotists and prosthetists to provide
devices and services to patients without a referral from a
physician, as long as they refer any cases beyond their scope of
practice to the appropriate health care provider.

The bill imposes deadlines and obligations on health carriers to
respond to prior authorization requests and reimburse claims for
devices and services, and prohibits them from denying requests or
claims based on insufficient documentation if certain conditions
are met.


